## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Metropolitan Executive Members

FROM:

John Wise

DATE:

9 January 1992

RE:

Major Project 1992

Happy New Year to each and everyone of you. I am delighted to announce that the first major project for the Metropolitan Division for 1992 is to be fundraising in the form of a raffle. (Last year raffle netted \$73,000). Funds raised will remain in Metropolitan Division.

The raffle will commence in February and run for 4 months - tickets will be \$1.00 each.

Marilyn will co-ordinate the promotion of tickets for Metropolitan Division and will contact you re distribution later in January.

Your effort towards ensuring that this is a great success would be appreciated.

Copy to: John Wise, Ian Brain, Brian Brandenburg, Geradine Christou, Judy Crowe, Sue Culligan, Olga Estridge, Anne Hardy, Brain Howell, Norma Jones, Marilyn Joyce, Lola McHarg, Margaret McNamara, Lindsey Nelson, Barry Pearce, Valerie Power, Sally Ryan, Thelma Tuxen, Jeremy McAuliffe